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Summer 2 

Friday 1st July 

 

Toast Money 2nd September– 21st October 

Years 1-6 only (Current year Reception to Year 5) 
Toast money for the half term starting in September is 
£5:40. Toast money for the whole of the school year will 
be £28:50. Please pay by Friday 22nd July. 
 
We are unable to accept any payment that is not in an 
envelope with your child’s name on it and change will 
not be given. 
Receipts will be sent as proof of payment.  
If you wish to pay online, please contact the school  
office for details. 

Parents page on school website 

I have put some information on the parents page of the 
website regarding mental health and well being and 
where you can get help with groups etc. 

School Uniform 

We will be holding  another table top ‘Grab and Go’ 
school uniform swap next week. 
 
 
The uniform will be sorted into age groups and it will 
be placed on tables outside for you to help            
yourselves. 
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Mobile phones 

Children should not be bringing mobile phones into school. 
If your child brings a mobile phone – maybe because they walk to 
school and home on their own, please could you remind them that 
they must hand it into the class teacher and it will then be sent to the 
office. 
 If phones are not handed in and are lost, broken or taken, it is not 
schools responsibility and we will not  replace them. 

We have been notified by TLC– the Stockport company who provide 
our school meal service, that from 1st September they will be          
increasing the cost of them to £2:25 per day (£11:25 per week). 
They will remain free for the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
but from Year 3 they will need to be paid for. 
If you have not claimed for Free school meals please do via this  
Website 
www.stockport.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-school-grants-free-
school-meals 
If you would like help with this please make an appointment with  
Mrs Conley and she will help you. 

School meals service 

End of year activities 

We are aiming to do all the usual end of year activities – Year 6 play, Year 6 
Mass, sports day, school disco etc. Please keep a lookout for the dates in 
the next newsletters . Parents will be invited to some of these activities  
unless we have another Covid outbreak as we did in Year 5 just before the 
half term holiday. 

Year 6 end of year play 

The children in Year 6, supported by the children in Year 5, will be  
performing Cinderella Rockerfella on Thursday 21st July at 5:30pm. 
We will be limiting tickets to 2 per family to enable us to keep people safe. 
Masks will be required while you are seated in the hall. 
I hope you understand the reasons for doing this. 
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Dates for your diary 

These are the dates coming up for the end of term. Keep looking at the website 
for further details . 
 
Thursday 7th July 
 
Year 1 & 2 to Delamere Forest 
Year 6 transition day to their high schools – they don’t come into our school at all 
on that day and they attend their high school in St Ambrose school uniform. 
 
Friday 8th July 
 
EYFS school trip to the farm 
 
Thursday 14th July 
 
Year 3 trip to Crocky trail 
 
Friday 15th July 
 
Year 6 trip to Scotsman’s Flash 
 
Monday 18th July 
 
In school Transition day where the children will meet their new teachers and go to 
their new classes. This is a great opportunity to help the children settle into their 
new class.  
 
Tuesday 19th July 
 
Sports day – parents are invited to come and watch – children will need their PE 
kits or they can’t take part. 
 
Wednesday 20th July 
 
4-6pm School disco 
 
Thursday 21st July 
 
9:30am Year 6 Leavers Mass in church – whole school celebration - all welcome 
5:30pm End of year play 
 
Friday 26th July 
 
2:00pm Year 6 leavers assembly – Year 6 parents only 


